September 21, 2006
Mark Blaine
Custom Puppy Popsicles
121 Dogwood Lane
Lincoln, NE 67893
Dear Mr. Blaine,
We are writing to inform you that we have yet to receive
payment for the 10,000 Popsicle sticks ordered on July
21, 2006 and shipped on July 22, 2006.
Invoice number PS345
Quantity 10,000
Amount Due $2,285.00
As you may recall, our terms are Net 15 upon receipt of
order. Please process the invoice and submit payment to
us by September 30, 2006. Your usual check payment will
be fine.
If you would like to set up a convenient credit card
withdrawal for this order, or have any questions, please
contact Amy Montgomery on our toll-free number of 800-567-8734.
Thank you for your business.
Sincerely,
Pamela Reynolds
Accounts Receivable Manager
Wooden Novelties, Inc.

